
IN THE HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA

NOTIFICATION

No. 199 - RG.                                                                      Date: 14.01.2022.

In the High Court at Calcutta
Circuit Benches at Port Blair and Jalpaiguri

It  is  hereby  notified  for  information  of  all  concerned  that  the  Circuit

Benches at Port Blair and Jalpaiguri shall not be operative from 17th January,

2022 to 27th February, 2022 due to the current spurt of Covid-19 contagion. 

Till the Circuit Benches of this Court at Port Blair and at Jalpaiguri start

functioning on regular basis, urgent matters of the jurisdiction of the both the

Circuit Benches shall be taken up by the Regular Benches at the Principal Seat

and the matters shall be filed physically at the concerned Circuit Benches and in

the matters where urgent hearing request is made to Learned Registrars of the

concerned  Circuit  Benches,  scanned  copies  of  the  files  shall  be  sent  to

circuit.chcfiling@gmail.com for placing the matters before the concerned Benches

according to roster. 

The order is issued under the direction of the Hon’ble the Chief Justice,

High Court, Calcutta.

                            

                                                          By Order of the Hon’ble the Chief Justice,

                                                Sd/-  

                                                                            Registrar General.
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